
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 3rd February 2023 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

RE: Pegasus Museum Day 

 

Throughout the academy, all children have been working extremely hard on the thematic 
curriculum.  This curriculum combines art, design and technology, geography and history 
into one topic.  During these sessions, children are encouraged to work independently to 

create well-presented thematic books that they can be proud of in the future. 

 

To celebrate all of their hard work, we are opening ‘The Pegasus Museum’ on Friday 10th 
February, for one day only.  Parents and carers are invited to visit the museum between 

9:00am – 10:00am. 

 

The museum will re-open after school from 3:15pm – 4pm, giving parents and carers 

another opportunity to look at their child’s thematic work from this year.   

 

We hope you can join us for this exciting day. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

The Thematic Team 

 


